The Weekly Newsletter of Mr. Courchane, SJE October 13, 2023

"Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life." John 6:35

Dear Parents and Students:

We might well call this the week of the Rosary! On Monday we took our rosaries to our morning prayer service. On Wednesday our rosaries were blessed by Father Michael at mass. On Thursday we said the Rosary while on our Soles Walk for Catholic Education. On Friday we said a living Rosary. It was a wonderful week in that regard.

I have emailed each of you about your conference time. Please remember students are to attend with parents, conferences are 15 minutes long, and at times the schedule is quite bunched, so punctuality is appreciated.

All Saints Day is only 18 days aways. If you have not let us know yet which saint your student is going to dress as, please do so at your earliest convenience. It is always our expectation that every 8th grader participates in this event.

Important October Dates

October 19 – Early dismissal, Parent-Teacher-Student conferences.

October 20 - No School, teacher inservice. Trunk or Treat

October 27 – Pumpkins due for the annual 8th grade pumpkin carving contest.

Sincerely,

Mr. Courchane

8th Grade Homeroom Middle School Science and Religion

"No half-heartedness and no worldly fear must turn us aside from following the Light unflinchingly."

J. R. R. Tolkien

